
From: Fred Smith
To: Jaynellen Holloway
Cc: Dana Davis
Subject: Fw: Public Safety Committee - Process Question
Date: Wednesday, June 22, 2022 2:40:26 PM

​Good afternoon, Jaynellen,

Below is the email I received from Alderperson Davis that we spoke about last evening. If you
could consider the concerns and recommend the next best step, including placing it on a
future PS&W agenda, that would be wonderful.

Also, if there is a way to consolidate our July and August meetings into a single one, I think the
Committee would appreciate just one more during the summer.

Thanks for your help.

Fred

From: Dana Davis
Sent: Monday, June 20, 2022 4:20 PM
To: Fred Smith
Subject: Public Safety Committee - Process Question
 
Alderperson Smith,

A resident has contacted me about two traffic areas that she considers to be problematic.

Hat Creek Candle Shop

Traveling west on Dodge and trying to turn left on S 3rd St.
Cars parked in front of the Hat Creek Candle Shop block her view.​

4th St. and Division

Travelling west on Division and trying to turn left on 4th.
Cars parked in front of the house on Division and 4th block her view.​

What steps should she take to have her concern discussed by the Public Safety Committee?

Thanks.

Dana Davis
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